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Message from our Chapter Director 

 Hello Fellow Riders, 

 Fall is in full color and beauty abounds. Our days of riding are numbered (so sad) but 

nice weather is still here and request for escorts are still coming in. We have become 

the indispensable resource for POW/MIA presentations and school visits as well.  

So far this year we have had the honor to escort 13 veterans to their final resting place. 

Unfortunately in July we were tasked to escort and say ógood-byô to one of our own.  

Robert óBorbô Borberly died in a tragic motorcycle accident in July and his wife Kim 

was seriously injured. He died wearing a vest with OUR colors which shows everyone 

his passion and respect for our group and his pride in being a Veteran. We will miss 

óBorbsô enthusiasm at getting donations and door prizes for our Poker Run and fall 

Memorial Ride, therefore itôs a fitting tribute that we have recognized our fall ride as 

the Robert óBorbô Borberly Memorial Ride. 

This yearôs fall fundraiser and golf tournament showed record numbers of participants. 

I heard the ride was fantastic with beautiful weather and the golf tournament was a lot 

of fun. The event promises to be an ever-growing event. A special thanks goes out to 

Joel and Marlene Marvin for hosting the event at the Belle Fourche Country Club. 

They provided a great breakfast buffet and donated a portion of the proceeds from the 

breakfast and golf tournament to our Fall Memorial fundraiser. Joel and Marlene are 

members of our ALR Chapter. I believe this shows that we as a team can accomplish 

great results. 

As beauty abounds around us, take a ride up the canyon to admire Godôs handy work. 

Remember to take time for yourselves and appreciate the comradery and friendship we 

share. Ride hard and SAFE.  

Brian Hambek, Riders Director 

  

A Message From 

 The Road Captain 

 
According to the October 2015 issue 

of  RoadRunner,  one of the five 

common sources of motorcycle 

accidents is ANIMALS IN THE 

ROAD.  Iôve personally experienced 

just about everything from pheasants 

to buffalo in the road. And it doesnôt 

necessarily take a large critter to take 

a two-wheeler down.  

 

-Avoidance Strategy: Constantly 

scan the road and surrounding terrain 

ahead for animals, particularly when 

undergrowth and trees are close to the 

pavement. Also, those ñdeer warning 

signsò are usually present for a reason. 

Be especially alert when riding in the 

early morning or evening, when 

animals are the most active. Adjust 

your speed and cover clutch and brake 

levers in high-risk areas so emergency 

stopping distances are appropriate for 

those conditions. And, of course, it 

never hurts to periodically practice 

emergency stops and swerves in a 

parking lot.  

Always be alert and ride safe! 

Fred Nelson, Road Captain 

 

 

 

 

In Loving 

Memory of 

Robert Paul Borberly 

June 14, 1969 ï July 13, 2015 

R.I.P.  Borb 

May the road rise up to meet you, 

May the wind be always at your back, 

May the sun shine warm upon your face, 

The rains fall soft upon your fields 

And until we meet again, 

May God hold you in the palm of His hand. 

 

http://www.alrblackhills.org/
http://www.facebook.com/ALRBlackHills
mailto:Riders@ALRBlackHills.org
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    List of Officers: 

Brian Hambek,   Director  

Mike Kain, Asst Dir/Honor Guard Capt 

Jim Childers,   Treasurer 

Micheline Nelson,   Secretary 

Fred Nelson,   Road Capt/Web Master 

Jim Dittes,  Chaplain 

David Riedlinger,   Sgt at Arms 

 

     

  

Poem submitted by Brian Hambek 

ENTHUSIASM  

You can do anything if you have 

enthusiasm. 

Enthusiasm is the yeast that makes 

 hope rise to the stars.  

 Enthusiasm is the sparkle in your eye, 

it is the swing in your gait, the grip of 

your hand, the irresistible surge of your 

will  and your energy to execute 

 your ideas. 

Enthusiasts are fighters. They have 

fortitude. They have staying qualities.  

Enthusiasm is at the bottom of all progress 

ï with it there is accomplishment, without 

it there are only alibis. 

 

Henry Fordôs Fireplace Motto 

 

- 

  

Summer Events 
July 

July 24, 2015. Standing a flag line and escorting Robert Paul Borberly to 

his final resting place at Black Hills National Cemetery A very sad day 

for everyone. R.I.P. Borb. 

          
         

        
 

      
 

On July 25
th
, ALR Chapter 164 members were invited to raise the flags for 

the first time at the new Sturgis Indian Dealership.    
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August 

On August 2
nd

, members of the Black Hills Chapter rode to Hot Springs 

and supported Chapter 71 with their Fall River Freedom Ride for 2015.  

Great to see so many bikers supporting the veterans and Chapter 71 did a 

great job! 

      

       
 
August 4

th
, riders from ALR Chapter 164 and 71 led the annual Black Hills 

State University ñJacket Rideò from BHSU through the Black Hills to the 

legendary Buffalo Chip. 

     

        

    

  
       

Meetings & Calendar of Events 

ALR Executive Board Meetings 

are  held the 1st Monday of the 

month from 6:00-7:30pm at 

Spearfish Ambulance Service. 

 

The American Legion Post 164  

Meetings are held the 1st Wednesday of 

the month at the VFW in Spearfish from 

6:00-8:00pm. 

 

ALR Chapter 164 Meetings are held 

the 2nd Wednesday of the month at 

Spearfish Ambulance Service from 

6:00-8:00pm. 

 

Sons of American Legion Squadron 

164 meet the 3rd Saturday of the month 

at Spearfish  

Ambulance  Service at 3:30pm. 

 

American Legion Auxiliary Meetings 

are held the 3rd Saturday of the month 

at 10:00am at Dorsett Care Facility. 

 

October  
12th  Columbus Day 

13th  U.S. Navy est. 1775 

24th  U.N. Day 

31st  Halloween        

November 

1st  Daylight Savings 

3rd  Election Day 

11th  Veterans Day  

13th  Vietnam Vets Memorial 

  est. 1982  

26th  Thanksgiving       

        

December 

15th  Bill of Rights Day            

22nd  First day of winter           

24th   Christmas Eve   

25th  Christmas Day         

31st  New Years Eve 
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On August 22
nd

, Black Hills Chapter 164 rode to Moorcroft, Wyoming to 

have breakfast with the Windrider Chapter.  It was great to get together, 

socialize, exchange information and looking forward to some joint 

ventures in the near future.  

    

Sunday group ride to Hill City on August 23
rd
. Great ride through the hills 

and beautiful weather. 

      

      

September 

September was a busy month with several  chapter rides, a flag etiquette 

program for pre-schoolers in Sturgis, an escort ride, our 1
st
 annual Robert 

óBorbô Borberly Fall Memorial Golf Tournament  or Ride and also a 

presentation by BHSU and Black Hills ALR representatives for ALR 

chapter 71 for all their continued support at the annual BHSU Jacket 

Rides. 

    

 

Birthdays & Upcoming Birthdays 

October 

Russ Edwards   25th 

Laura Turner   31st 

Lori Willeweit   31st 

 

November 

David Riedlinger      11th 

 

December 

Lynn Pohlman     8th 

Delbert Hamilton   11th  

Bart Willeweit        18th 

 

Happy Birthday To All 

 

 

 

We would like to thank the ALR 

Windrider  Chapter from Gilette, Wyoming 

for their generous donation of $400 to the 

Robert óBorbô Borberly Fall Memorial 

fundraiser and also thank you for the 

generous donation of  $200 from the 

Combat Vets Motorcycle Club from Rapid 

City. 

 

Also, thank you so much Joel and Marlene 

Marvin  for a scrumptious brunch at the 

Belle Fourche Country Club and donating a 

portion of the proceeds to the Robert óBorbô 

Borberly Fall Memorial fundraiser.  

 

Give Thanks  
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Chapter ride on September 5
th
. 

 

 

Patriots Day (September 11
th
) ñFlag Etiquetteò program for pre-schoolers in Sturgis. 

     

First annual Robert óBorbô Borberly Fall Memorial Ride and Golf at Belle Fourche Country Club. 

 

  
 

  


